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Mr. James Wilson, Project 669

h U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

L . Washington,DC 20555

Subject: Illgh Frequency Selsmic Effects

Dear Mr. Wilson: -
.

:.

E Attached is a draft report concerning high frequency seismic effects. Within
: approximately the next six weeks, we expect to submit this work as an EPRI
report in support of the ALWR Utility Requirements Document. We are sending
this draft version since we expect little or no technical change as it is converted
to'a final report and since it may be of use in the continuing dialogue in this arca -
between industry and the NRR.

L.
<

[ Please contact John Trotter if you have any questions,
n
F Sincerely,,

}V ,

f George Bockhold Jr..
" - Senior Manager

Advanced LWR Program

cc: Document Control
g

k Enclosed: " Analysis of High-Frequency Seismic Effects", June 1991
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